Pix Theater Presents
Under the African Sky

The Kindergarten classes will be traveling to the Pix Theater in Lapeer to see a presentation of Under the African Sky.  This is a collection of African tales performed through storytelling, acting, dancing and drumming.  The trip is scheduled for February 7th.  The classes will be leaving the elementary at 9am with the show at 10am.  After the show, we will eat lunch at the theater before returning to school.  We should be back to the elementary by 12:30pm.  All students will need a sack lunch for this trip.  The cost of the show is $5.00.  Please sign and return the permission slip below by or before January 29th.  Be sure to include the $5.00 fee.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will have a limited number of seats for chaperones; therefore, we will do a drawing to make the selection.  If you are interested in chaperoning, please submit your permission slip as soon as possible.  The drawing will be held on January 29th.  Chaperones will also need to pay $5.00 for the show.  Due to limited bus seating, chaperones will be asked to provide their own transportation to and from the theater.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

My child has permission to travel by bus to the Pix Theater on Feb. 7, 2019.  
I would like to be considered for one of the chaperone seats.
____________________________________
Parent/Guardian Signature 
